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Rabbi Akiva Fleischmann

From: Rabbi Ben Fried
Sent: Friday, September 8, 2017 3:14 PM
To: Rabbi Ben Fried
Subject: A message from two exceptional 6th Graders

6th Grade Parents: 
 
Two of our wonderful students have prepared a short video to provide you with an update from 
their General Studies classroom.  To see their entertaining and informative video, click here 
 
We look forward to seeing you at the Open House on Wednesday evening at 7:00.  We heavily 
encourage you to attend and learn more about the Junior High and the Summit Personalized 
Learning Initiative. 
 
Feel free to take a look at this flyer, follow the links, and learn more. 
 
 
Shabbat Shalom 
 
R. Fried and the 6th Grade Team   
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